
From:   Sheri Delaware   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   May 29, 2018

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0303-EX-ST-2018
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The maximum altitude can be limited to 12kft MSL or lower.  Based on the requirements for monitoring
fire perimeter, the platform will be flying as low as feasible without interfering other fire airborne assets,
but still maintain link with the incident command center.


